APPROVED

PUBLIC HEARING
MONDAY, APRIL 15, 2013 @ 6:00PM
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS


Mayor Roll called the meeting to order with a Pledge of Allegiance and welcomed the public. 


Mr. Olsen, Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Lawrence, Mrs. Benson, Mrs. Desch and Mr. Bischoff were present.  City Administrator Jim Hammons and City Clerk Glena Hook were also present.  


Mayor Roll stated the purpose of the Public Hearing was to hear public comments on the CDBG Grant.  Ryan Jones of Morrison-Maierle gave a presentation on the CDBG Grant and it’s usage on the Flower Creek Dam Project.  The CDBG Grant is for $450,000.  

PUBLIC COMMENT

Jim Rostyfer asked if this meeting was just for the CDBG Grant.  Ryan Jones answered yes it was.  There was no more Public Comment.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm
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City Clerk /Treasurer Glena L. Hook
